[image: ]
2 May 2025
To Whom It May Concern,
I would like to express our sincere appreciation for the outstanding support provided by the team at Kiwi Community Assistance (KCA).
Since 2021, KCA has generously supplied food for our community food pantry. During this time, we have grown from supporting just a few families to now providing food for between 100 and 150 people each week. This growth would not have been possible without KCA’s ongoing generosity and commitment.
Our clients represent a wide range of ages, backgrounds, and circumstances. We support beneficiaries, elderly individuals, those living in emergency housing, and people experiencing homelessness. Our service area spans from Stokes Valley through to the low socio-economic communities of Upper Hutt North and Timberlea. Without KCA’s contributions, our food pantry simply could not operate, and many in our community would go without essential support.
As demand continues to rise due to the ongoing cost-of-living crisis, we often struggle to meet the needs of everyone who comes through our doors. Continued funding for KCA is vital to ensure we can keep providing this essential service to those who need it most.
Kindest regards
Kerry Oram
Rimutaka Baptist Church
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